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ROCKY MOUNTAIN POWER UPDATE 
Planning is underway to bury 7 miles of RMP mainline in the canyon this summer to limit wildfire liability 
Several homeowners inquired about burying lines in residential areas also.  RMP replied that the cost 
would be about $20,000/home and take a few years to finish.  On that report, homeowners were simply 
not able to proceed with any further inquiry because of the cost. Would the Town of Brighton be able to 
fund this project over several years?  It would be a huge deliverable for its citizens and for the forest. 
 

                Projected Cost to Bury Electric Line in Brighton:  $20,000 x 567 = $11,340,000 
 

NAME OF COMMUNITY # OF CABINS # OF  
FULL-TIME 
CABINS 

# OF  
PART-TIME 
CABINS 

% OF FULL-
TIME/ PART-
TIME CABINS 

Mt. Haven 51 6 45 12% Full 
88% Part 

Cardiff Fork 28 7 21 25% Full 
75% Part 

Pinetree 33 7 21 21% Full 
79% Part 

Mill D 22 0 22 100% Part 

Silver Fork 179 58 121 32% Full 
68% Part 

Forest Glen 93 21 72 23% Full 
77% Part 

Brighton 159 17 142 11% Full 
89% Part 

TOTAL FOR TOWN OF 
BRIGHTON 

567 116 451 20% Full 
80% Part 

            *Solitude was not included because their electric lines are already buried. 
 

RESIDENT PASS ROLLOUT 
UPD has supplied 800 Resident Passes for the Emergency Teams to distribute. To date 490 passes have 
been mailed to 148 households (average of 3/household). 386 were distributed by Emergency Teams. 
UPD will supply 90 more passes. To date the project has cost $91 in postage. Brighton has added 63 new 
contacts from property owners who were not on the mailing list previously. 
 

UDOT STICKER PASS  UDOT has ordered an additional 1,500 stickers for distribution. These are 

available on a first-come-first-serve basis and will be distributed on the following days: 
DATE:     Thursday December 10, 2020   &    Saturday December 12, 2020 
TIME:      6:30am – Noon 
PLACE:    UDOT Maintenance Shed - 6601 S 3000 E in Cottonwood Heights 

 


